
Attention WCRA Members & Associates  
 
We have just received advice from NSW Health via the State Operations Centre. 
 
The Commonwealth Government requires everyone entering a residential aged care facility to be 
vaccinated with a flu shot by 1st May 2020. 
 
This includes all waste & recycling drivers that enter an aged care facility. 
 
This is consistent with NSW Health advice available 
www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/Influenza/Pages/residential-care.aspx 
 
https://www.health.gov.au/resources/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-restrictions-on-entry-into-
and-visitors-to-aged-care-facilities 
 
Thanks & best regards, 

Tony Khoury   
Executive Director  
Waste Contractors & Recyclers Association of NSW 
Suite 2, First Floor, 12-16 Daniel Street, Wetherill Park 
Please send all postal mail to-: 
PO Box 6643 Wetherill Park BC NSW 2164 
  
Phone 02 9604 7206  Fax 02 9604 7256 
Mobile 0414 937 046  E Mail tony@wcra.com.au 
  
WCRA - celebrating 71 years of service to the waste industry in NSW 
  
The information contained in this E mail and any attachments is of a confidential nature and purely intended for the use of the addressee 
only.  
Please observe proper business protocols in the use and/or distribution of all of this information. 
If there are any problems with any aspect of this E mail and/or attachments please advise me at the Waste Contractors & Recyclers 
Association of NSW on 02 9604 7206. 
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